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RESIDENT’S PETITION – IMPROVED CROSSING AT THE RUSSELL 
DRIVE/TROWELL ROAD  JUNCTION 

 
 
Following an accident last year involving the user of the pedestrian crossing, local 
people have organised and submitted a petition to the City Council calling for safety 
improvements to this stretch of road.  The petition went before the Council at its 
meeting on 8th February and will be lodged with the Traffic and Safety service of the 
Environment and Regeneration Department for attention. 
 
If the responsible service feels it appropriate it may improve the crossing and, 
hopefully, pedestrian safety.  Such improvements might include improved lighting, 
visual warning signs for motorists and pedestrians alike and physical warning signs 
to motorists.   
 
If the service declines to take action the Committee could agree to commission its 
own improvements which would incur costs to the Committee.   
 
The RECOMMENDATION to the Committee is that the Neighbourhood Manager 
enquires into the planned response of the Traffic and Safety service and reports back 
to this Committee.  
 

 

 

 

Want to find out more?  

 

Website: http://www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=3863 
    
Phone: 0115 915 8352    
E-mail: Madge.saunders@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
Write:  Madge Saunders, Wollaton and Lenton Abbey Neighbourhood Management 
Team, Severns House, 20 Middle Pavement, Nottingham.    
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